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On August 11, 2023 Shell will temporarily close hydrogen operations at five light duty stations due to 

operational issues. It is unknown at this time when each site will reopen. Click here for a list of 

Frequently Asked Questions. For additional questions, send an email to: 

PassengerHydrogenFueling@gmail.com. 

Drivers are encouraged to plan their refueling by checking station status at https://m.h2fcp.org 

or their preferred hydrogen station status app.*  

* Note that SOSS offers the most current statin status information; H2FCP cannot vouch for the accuracy or 

timeliness of station status on other platforms. 

 

**New SOSS Feature** 

You can now filter the list of hydrogen stations based on region to help you find stations in your area. 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.shell.us%2Fmotorist%2Fshell-hydrogen-california-retail-hrs-project.html&data=05%7C01%7CKady.Cooper%40shell.com%7C8e995bbee2484265dbae08db9851bddd%7Cdb1e96a8a3da442a930b235cac24cd5c%7C0%7C0%7C638271250083389407%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=FNw8keUft%2FvZdAjfQ72jP8Nv%2Fmlkc8XWNXIhOv8saeQ%3D&reserved=0
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